CRAPAUD H3
REPORT

Run No.: 1800
Date: 14" July 2024
Hares: Fuzz & Wendolene
Scribe: Smuggler
Walk on

Our principal hare this week was Fuzz who put a lot of time and effort into
laying the trail from St Martin's Public Hall and then arranging the On Inn from
her garden. She was therefore delighted to learn that all her hard work was to
be of no avail (cue wailing and gnashing of teeth). The problem was that most
hashers were on marshalling duty for the royal visit the next day and the
briefing had been rearranged for Sunday lunchtime. Consequently Tinky
Winky (in his role as 'Principal Marshal') had asked for a short walk on
Sunday morning instead of a full run. Fuzz did ask if that was really
necessary but strangely preparations for the Royal visit took precedence and,

reluctantly, she had to agree.

So a walk it was. As it happened word of the change had got around and
hardly any of our small core of runners were in attendance. In fact the only
runner was Ballcock who had somehow missed the memo. He did hide his
disappointment well though (not!). So of we went for a very pleasant stroll
through the lanes of St. Martin and got back in plenty of time to make the

royal visit briefing.

(PS. No down downs to report either this week — | blame Charlie!)



The pack mostly in red, white and blue for La Visite Royale.



Disappointed runner and a brave smile from a hare.




Bridesmaids?



Wedding left overs (hic)



Nice maracas...



Which way now?



Snake in the grass ivy



